
Announcement by Judiciary

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary:
 
Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:
 
     Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:
 
     In view of public health consideration, the Judiciary announced today
(January 28) that all hearings of the courts/tribunals originally scheduled
from tomorrow (January 29) to February 2 are adjourned.
 
     Court/tribunal registries and offices are also closed during this
period.
 
     Urgent hearings will be dealt with in accordance with the established
mechanism.
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